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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-2930         0034 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-00:35:11                 Arvd-00:38:10  Clrd-00:41:46
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:38:07                 Arvd-00:38:08  Clrd-00:42:52
         Narrative:      

Caller reported a suspicious motor vehicle with no lights on   
and possibly one party inside by the water run off near the   
attached location. Unit 227 and 226 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Officers were unable to locate the vehicle, units clear.   

25-2937         0913 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:15:46                 Arvd-09:16:59  Clrd-09:34:17
         Narrative:      

Third party caller reports a parishioner is in need of   
medical attention; WBFD notified. Caller reports no further   
details on the individual's condition.

         Narrative:      
Involved party refused further medical treatment.

25-2941         1028 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:28:11  Clrd-10:29:21
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for failure to stop at a red traffic signal.

25-2947         1637 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:40:41  Enrt-16:40:43  Arvd-16:40:44  Clrd-17:04:51
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 callers reporting a female party fell down a   
step and became unconscious. Is conscious and alert at this   
time. FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
Transport to the Good Sam by WBFD.

25-2948         1735 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:36:11  Clrd-18:29:43
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
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Citation issued for speeding.   

25-2950         1736 VANDALISM REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:38:27  Enrt-17:38:29  Arvd-17:41:48  Clrd-18:30:00
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports 3 employee vehicles had their cars   
vandalized, one tire on each vehicle had been slashed.

         Narrative:      
BCI requested and enroute.

         Narrative:      
BCI on scene.

         Narrative:      
BCI processed the scene, vehicle owners are standing by for   
AAA to change the tires. Report follows.

25-2951         1839 ERRATIC OPERATION Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:39:00  Clrd-18:40:36
         Narrative:      

226 reports 2 dirtbikes doing wheelies west bound. Is not in   
pursuit.

         Narrative:      
Dirt bikes possibly heading north on N. Elm

25-2952         1912 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports patient experiencing shortness of breath,   
and high blood pressure. FD enroute.

25-2953         2030 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 03/10/2025 0004
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:35:05                 Arvd-20:35:06  Clrd-20:40:54
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-20:35:08  Clrd-20:40:53
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting an erratic operator traveling west   
bound in a light grey toyota camry older model. Vehicle is   
passing other vehicles on both the left and right side and   
almost hit one of the vehicles while passing.

         Narrative:      
Officers checked the length of the street to the Easton   
line, nothing showing.

25-2954         2325 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-23:27:05  Clrd-23:30:28
         Narrative:      

MV stop
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For Date: 03/10/2025  -  Monday   

25-2959         0747 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:49:05                 Arvd-07:49:08  Clrd-07:49:11
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, vein center door.

         Narrative:      
Response canceled prior to dispatch.

25-2968         1008 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up accident report. Report given.

25-2971         1050 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting an accident report. Report   
given.

25-2972         1120 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:20:48  Clrd-11:24:46
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-2973         1120 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:26:11                 Arvd-11:29:33  Clrd-11:45:54
         Narrative:      

Manager from above location requesting to speak to an   
officer about theft that happened over the weekend.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-2974         1139 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting of a vehicle broken down on the side of the   
road at the above location. MSP notified.

25-2979         1451 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-14:51:49  Clrd-14:54:15
         Narrative:      
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MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for hands free violation.

25-2980         1513 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up LTC.

25-2981         1600 PROPERTY RETURNED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-16:40:42                 Arvd-16:40:44  Clrd-16:48:01
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting to pick up GPS.

         Narrative:      
Property not returned. Case still open.

25-2982         1601 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 61] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ school entry door south.

         Narrative:      
Alarm cancelled prior to dispatch.

25-2985         1741 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:41:59  Clrd-17:50:05
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-2986         1751 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:01:46  Enrt-18:01:53  Arvd-18:02:02  Clrd-18:19:22
         Narrative:      

Walk-in parties for LTC fingerprints.

25-2987         1815 ERRATIC OPERATION Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:16:31                 Arvd-18:16:32  Clrd-18:18:40
         Narrative:      

228 monitoring two dirtbikes driving erratically.

         Narrative:      
Dirtbikes have turned into the rail trail.

25-2988         1847 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:47:00  Clrd-20:06:25
         Narrative:      
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226 assisting with youth basketball.

25-2989         1946 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    BELMONT ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting MVA. Transferred to Easton PD via   
PSAP.

25-2990         2016 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party to pick up completed LTC. LTC issued.

25-2992         2035 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:35:40  Clrd-20:39:33
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-2995         2107 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:07:20  Clrd-21:08:35
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes violation.

25-2996         2120 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    SPRING ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:20:14  Clrd-21:21:51
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-2997         2129 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:29:09  Clrd-21:30:35
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

25-2999         2158 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:58:45  Clrd-22:01:49
         Narrative:      

Warning for failure to use turn signal.

25-3000         2210 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SUNSET AVE
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                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:10:32  Clrd-22:11:47
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

25-3001         2307 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 61] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:07:59  Clrd-23:10:44
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-3002         2307 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-23:11:53  Enrt-23:11:55  Arvd-23:17:09  Clrd-23:26:20
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-23:17:11                 Arvd-23:17:12  Clrd-23:26:21
         Narrative:      

E911 reporting feeling anxious and scared upon waking up. FD   
en route.

         Narrative:      
Male party was panicked due to not being able to remove a   
ring. Ring has been removed.

For Date: 03/11/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-3004         0043 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-00:43:20  Clrd-00:44:04
         Narrative:      

All appears secure.

25-3012         0537 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 03/11/2025 0626
       Vicinity of:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-05:37:31  Clrd-06:19:39
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-05:47:06  Clrd-06:15:29
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested for vehicle. Marks contacted and will take   
tow.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle removed. Officer transporting party to a residence   
in Brockton.

         Narrative:      
Cruiser clear.

25-3016         0741 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
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                                                     Arvd-07:41:50  Clrd-07:43:09
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for speeding.

25-3017         0746 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1219] UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-07:51:24                 Arvd-07:51:29  Clrd-07:59:45
         Narrative:      

Party called requesting ambulance for a co worker. Unable to   
obtain any further information due to phone connection.   
Ambulance and cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Female party transported to Brockton Hospital.

25-3022         0935 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:50:32                 Arvd-09:50:34  Clrd-09:50:35
         Narrative:      

Party into the station turning in LTC renewal.  Application   
submitted online.  Receipt given.

25-3023         0954 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello
                       Disp-10:02:07                 Arvd-10:02:11  Clrd-10:02:12
         Narrative:      

Party into the station picking up LTC.

25-3026         1101 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:06:16                                Clrd-11:06:22
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:06:26                 Arvd-11:06:28  Clrd-11:21:12
         Narrative:      

Detail Officer reporting a water line broke off and flooding   
the basement of the residence.

         Narrative:      
Officer cleared by WBFD.

25-3027         1130 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 558] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:33:27  Enrt-11:33:56  Arvd-11:39:16  Clrd-11:57:15
         Narrative:      

Calling party requesting to speak to an Officer regarding   
her father sending threatening text messages.

         Narrative:      
Involved party advised of her 209A rights and trespass   
process.

25-3028         1147 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 03/11/2025 1155
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello
                       Disp-11:55:12                 Arvd-11:55:13  Clrd-11:55:14
         Narrative:      

Party dropped off LTC renewal application. Receipt issued.

25-3030         1315 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release

25-3032         1359 SERVE SUMMONS Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 03/11/2025 1539
  Location/Address:    ALDRICH RD
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:02:07  Enrt-14:02:09  Arvd-14:07:05  Clrd-14:07:12
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:05:08  Enrt-14:05:12  Arvd-14:07:04  Clrd-14:07:09
         Narrative:      

Officers out at attached address serving LTC revocation.   

         Narrative:      
Involved party not home at this time.   

25-3034         1426 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:35:05                 Arvd-14:35:06  Clrd-14:35:07
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting an incident report.    
Report issued.

25-3035         1441 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1234] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:43:27  Enrt-14:43:31  Arvd-14:52:22  Clrd-14:55:22
         Narrative:      

Alarm company reporting a water flow alarm.  WBFD and   
cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
WBFD reporting false alarm.

25-3036         1500 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-15:08:20  Enrt-15:08:23  Arvd-15:13:24  Clrd-15:28:24
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting minor MVA into dumpster on private   
property.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle is not creating a hazard, business will be   
contacting a private tow.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-3037         1504 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1217] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-15:08:29  Enrt-15:08:31  Arvd-15:09:08  Clrd-16:00:25
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
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                       Disp-15:31:07                 Arvd-15:31:10  Clrd-16:00:28
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting minor MVA involving school bus with one   
student on board.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.  Raleighs en route.

         Narrative:      
Transporting 1 male party to residence.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's has vehicle. Report to follow.   

25-3040         1632 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 275] BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:34:55  Enrt-16:34:57  Arvd-16:40:42  Clrd-16:56:39
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting thinking someone has been   
entering her house without her knowledge.

         Narrative:      
Property checked, no signs of entry or items missing.   

25-3041         1640 FIRE, AUTO Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:46:16  Enrt-16:46:19  Arvd-16:51:51  Clrd-16:53:58
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 callers reporting vehicle fire.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
FD working to extinguish.

25-3042         1710 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 03/11/2025 1756
  Location/Address:    RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:11:07  Clrd-17:17:25
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
Officer cleared for priority call.   

25-3043         1710 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 496] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:17:30                 Arvd-17:17:32  Clrd-17:32:18
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a motor vehicle accident.   

         Narrative:      
Information exchanged. Report to follow.   

25-3044         1727 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  10
  Dispatch Log  From: 03/09/2025  Thru: 03/15/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 03/16/2025

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 521] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:27:44  Clrd-17:38:59
         Narrative:      

Proper paperwork provided.  Citation issued.

25-3046         1757 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    ALDRICH RD
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:02:09  Enrt-18:02:18                 Clrd-18:04:38
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-18:02:13  Enrt-18:02:16                 Clrd-18:04:41
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-18:05:34                 Arvd-18:05:37  Clrd-18:22:05
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:05:40                 Arvd-18:05:41  Clrd-18:22:02
         Narrative:      

225 out to serve LTC suspension letter.

         Narrative:      
Property checked. Vehicle not there at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Services rendered without issue.   

25-3048         1910 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 03/11/2025 2104
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:10:51  Clrd-19:44:10
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-19:20:38                 Arvd-19:21:57  Clrd-19:33:22
         Narrative:      

NIL requested. May's en route.

         Narrative:      
Party dropped off. Report to follow.   

25-3049         1954 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    JEWEL DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:55:27  Enrt-19:55:30  Arvd-19:58:37  Clrd-20:07:16
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting female party with chest pains.

         Narrative:      
FD en route.

         Narrative:      
Officer reports medical evaluating.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Brockton Hospital.   

25-3050         2200 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:00:00  Clrd-22:44:43
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:00:49  Enrt-22:00:53  Arvd-22:01:39  Clrd-22:11:19
         Narrative:      

MV stop

         Narrative:      
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Male party 10-3. BCI en route.   

         Narrative:      
BCI into station.

         Narrative:      
On-call clerk set bail at $150.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner made bail at this time.   

         Refer To Arrest:      25-107-AR
            Arrest:    VALME PIERRE, SHLEIDEN        
           Address:    516 WEIR ST Apt. #2   TAUNTON, MA
               Age:    26
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH

For Date: 03/12/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-3054         0202 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 942] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:03:23  Clrd-02:05:57
         Narrative:      

Checking on vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle unoccupied.

25-3063         0858 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:00:59                 Arvd-09:03:37  Clrd-09:12:27
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting her daughter has had a bloody nose   
for over 45 minutes and is unable to get it to stop. FD   
notified and en route.

25-3065         0917 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 403] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-09:21:11                 Arvd-09:24:07  Clrd-09:32:17
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting his wife just got side swiped in   
front of their residence. Vehicle has fled towards Brockton.   
Brockton PD notified.

         Narrative:      
228 unable to locate vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been identified via LPR.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-3067         1005 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-10:05:13  Clrd-10:16:09
         Narrative:      
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Citation issued for stop sign violation.   

25-3068         1024 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:25:08                 Arvd-10:31:38  Clrd-10:49:42
         Narrative:      

2 car MVA no PI

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-3072         1141 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 456] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:42:45                 Arvd-11:52:45  Clrd-12:01:57
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:47:20                 Arvd-11:52:48  Clrd-12:01:54
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ zone 603 teler 3.

         Narrative:      
Confirmed accidental by employee.

25-3074         1203 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to pick up LTC.

25-3077         1338 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 191] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-13:39:52  Clrd-13:40:43
         Narrative:      

School checks secure.

25-3078         1341 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-13:41:45  Clrd-13:43:25
         Narrative:      

School checks secure.

25-3079         1345 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 610] STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-13:45:53  Clrd-13:48:31
         Narrative:      

School checks secure.

25-3080         1350 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  13
  Dispatch Log  From: 03/09/2025  Thru: 03/15/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 03/16/2025

Party into station to pick up new LTC.

25-3081         1352 SHOPLIFTING REPORT TAKEN    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-13:53:44                 Arvd-13:55:10  Clrd-14:33:44
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:59:15                 Arvd-14:05:28  Clrd-14:33:42
         Narrative:      

E-911 call from the manager at the above location about a   
shoplifter not cooperating.

         Narrative:      
228 requesting FD for evaluation.

25-3084         1534 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station picking up new LTC license.

25-3086         1612 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party called to advise they may have lost wedding ring in   
the area attached during the last week of February 2025.   
Would like incident recorded should item turn up.   

25-3087         1638 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release. Release issued.   

25-3088         1646 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-17:39:14                 Arvd-17:39:15  Clrd-17:42:15
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-23:08:51  Enrt-23:08:53  Arvd-23:08:54  Clrd-23:08:56
         Narrative:      

Immediate threat from RMV recieved with request to deliever   
in hand.   

         Narrative:      
Unable to serve at this time, no answer at the residence.   

         Narrative:      
Party notified via phone.   

         Narrative:      
Party served in hand by 224.   

25-3090         1710 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    24S OFF-RAMP
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-17:17:11                 Arvd-17:17:23  Clrd-17:22:45
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:17:21                 Arvd-17:17:22  Clrd-17:22:45
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 calls received for MV off the road way at the   
24S off ramp. Callers state party is out of the vehicle and   
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unable to stand/walk. Unknown if party is under the   
influence or experiencing a medical emergency.   
Callers transferred to MSP via PSAP.
FD notified for eval

         Narrative:      
FD cancelled.

         Narrative:      
WBPD clear, MSP has troopers on scene.   

25-3092         1825 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 8] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-18:31:32  Enrt-18:31:35  Arvd-18:37:41  Clrd-18:37:44
         Narrative:      

Sig-2 commercial alarm from rear entrance. Contacted key   
holder no response.

25-3093         1842 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting OF report. Records request   
form given.   

25-3094         1848 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 58] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:52:34                                Clrd-18:53:51
         Narrative:      

Sig 2 commercial alarm. Motion by front door and in front   
lobby.   

         Narrative:      
Alarm cancelled valid passcode provided by keyholder.   

25-3095         1921 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    24N
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reports DMV in the BDL with pedestrian walking   
towards nearest exit.   
Transferred to MSP via PSAP.   

25-3097         2005 FRAUD CREDIT CARD REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-20:12:53                 Arvd-20:12:56  Clrd-20:34:02
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to report stolen debit card with   
purchases made.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-3099         2150 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Lieutenant Jonathan A Craven
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-21:54:29  Enrt-21:54:33  Arvd-21:56:18  Clrd-21:58:12
         Narrative:      

Sig 2 commercial bugulary alarm on zones 26,27 and 41. Key   
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holder will be contacted.   

         Narrative:      
False alarm set off by overnight crew.   

For Date: 03/13/2025  -  Thursday   

25-3107         0021 ASSIST CITIZEN Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    VICTORIAN WAY
         Narrative:      

911 caller stated he believes his girlfriend's ex-boyfriend   
loosen the lug nuts of his truck. Caller also stated there   
are other things going on and he would like to speak with a   
detective. Caller advised to come to the police station in   
the morning if he would like to speak with a detective.

25-3109         0715 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-07:15:59  Clrd-07:48:26
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-3110         0817 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    BROOKS PL + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:20:02  Enrt-08:24:08  Arvd-08:26:44  Clrd-08:30:27
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting of an old white man urinating   
on the side of the road at the above location.

         Narrative:      
224 searched above area and was unable to locate.

25-3115         0857 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-08:58:02  Clrd-09:15:38
         Narrative:      

Speeding. Verbal warning issued.

25-3116         0939 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller from the above location requesting EMS for a   
male party with frequent urination pain. FD notified and en   
route.

25-3118         1026 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station dropping off LTC renewal application.   
Receipt given.

25-3121         1145 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   
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  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:45:48                 Arvd-11:47:51  Clrd-11:51:37
         Narrative:      

Detail officer requesting a cruiser at the above location   
for a possible DMV.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle shut off in the middle of the road. Operator   
panicked. Party checks out okay.

25-3122         1207 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller from the above location requesting EMS for a   
patient that they performed CPR on and is now breathing.

25-3131         1415 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:17:31  Enrt-14:17:39  Arvd-14:22:11  Clrd-14:45:51
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:17:35                 Arvd-14:22:10  Clrd-14:45:43
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-14:23:25                 Arvd-14:23:27  Clrd-14:44:31
         Narrative:      

Multiple E-911 calls from automatic crash detection on I   
phone Caller stated air bag deployment.

         Narrative:      
FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
A-1 en route.

         Narrative:      
Two more NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
Marks and Raleigh's en route.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-3132         1458 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller from the above location requesting EMS for a   
male party in respiratory distress and Flu A.

25-3133         1508 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 396] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-15:09:00                 Arvd-15:09:02  Clrd-15:14:09
         Narrative:      

MV was able to get out of the intersection.

         Narrative:      
Private tow en route.

25-3134         1530 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-15:33:05                 Arvd-15:33:07  Clrd-15:43:30
         Narrative:      

Party reporting he received an unsolicited text threatening   
him and his family.

         Narrative:      
The text messages appear to be a scam. Party advised to   
delete the number and not respond.

25-3136         1602 SHOPLIFTING REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:03:46  Enrt-16:03:49  Arvd-16:10:01  Clrd-16:22:41
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-16:08:09  Enrt-16:08:14  Arvd-16:15:52  Clrd-16:20:59
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting possible shoplifting.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-3137         1628 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting patient experiencing trouble breathing.   

         Narrative:      
FD en route.   

25-3138         1652 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in dropped off LTC renewal. Receipt given in hand.

25-3139         1657 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-16:57:00  Clrd-17:54:54
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:59:05                 Arvd-17:59:17  Clrd-18:42:38
         Narrative:      

Officer out with ride along.   

25-3140         1700 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting tow release form and an accident   
report. Receipt and report given in hand.

25-3141         1709 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting tow release form. Form given in   
hand.

25-3142         1745 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting tow release form. Form given in   
hand.   

25-3144         1754 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:54:00  Clrd-17:58:56
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Verbal warning for speeding.   

25-3145         1841 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:41:25  Clrd-18:49:46
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-3146         1847 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 567] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:49:44  Enrt-18:49:47  Arvd-18:51:48  Clrd-19:10:06
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting open bay door.   

         Narrative:      
225 reports property seems secure at this time and all doors   
are closed.   

         Narrative:      
Owner called business line stating they secured property at   
this time.

25-3147         1901 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 03/13/2025 1936
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:01:59  Clrd-19:07:10
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-3148         1902 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting accident report. Report given in   
hand.   

25-3149         1922 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting party experiencing trouble breathing.   
FD en route.   
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25-3151         2037 ASSIST CITIZEN Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting issue with their vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Party came to the station and reported vehicle fixed itself   
and no emergency at this time.

For Date: 03/14/2025  -  Friday   

25-3157         0145 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 03/14/2025 0155
  Location/Address:    [WEG 191] SPRING ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-01:45:42                 Arvd-01:53:37  Clrd-01:55:11
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 at the attached location. Alarm company reported a   
zone 2 Pod A motion. Unit 224 dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
All checks secure at this time.

25-3164         0838 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 03/14/2025 1041
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:39:26                 Arvd-08:41:47  Clrd-10:37:35
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-09:30:33                 Arvd-09:30:34  Clrd-09:57:36
         Narrative:      

Multiple callers report a low-hanging power line at this   
intersection; WBFD notified.

         Narrative:      
222 reports it is a downed cable wire at Pole 66. WBFD   
contacting cable company.

         Narrative:      
227 reports Verizon's personnel on scene.

         Narrative:      
JP Noonan Transportation notified of temporary road closure.

         Narrative:      
Roadway clear at this time.   

25-3168         1020 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-10:20:04  Clrd-10:54:00
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Front Plate Missing. Criminal Complaint Issued.

25-3169         1038 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
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         Narrative:      
Caller reporting 2 car MVA no PI.   

25-3170         1109 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 611] HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:14:07                 Arvd-11:14:13  Clrd-11:14:15
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:14:24  Enrt-11:15:21  Arvd-11:16:55  Clrd-11:23:20
         Narrative:      

Transport to Good Samaritan Hospital.

25-3173         1156 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 03/14/2025 1332
  Location/Address:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:04:29                 Arvd-12:04:32  Clrd-12:19:06
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to report past MVA.   

         Narrative:      
Officer will be attempting to contact the involved party.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-3172         1158 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OT] ROUTE 106 MM 28A
         Narrative:      

E911 Caller reporting 1 car MVA on route 106 before MM 28A.   
Transferred to SP.   

25-3174         1214 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 6] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:18:28  Enrt-12:18:30  Arvd-12:19:57  Clrd-12:30:08
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-12:21:07                 Arvd-12:21:08  Clrd-12:23:57
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting 2 car MVA in parking lot of Macy's liquors.   

25-3175         1236 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-12:36:52  Clrd-12:45:30
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-3178         1310 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello 03/14/2025 1342
  Location/Address:    [WEG 52] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:13:02  Enrt-13:13:10  Arvd-13:13:22  Clrd-13:41:20
         Narrative:      

Employee requesting an Officer for a female that is yelling   
due to a vehicle that was towed.

         Narrative:      
Involved party was verbally trespassed by manager. Trespass   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  21
  Dispatch Log  From: 03/09/2025  Thru: 03/15/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 03/16/2025

entered into IMC.   

25-3179         1320 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:23:47  Enrt-13:23:50  Arvd-13:27:11  Clrd-14:04:53
         Narrative:      

Calling party requesting to speak to an Officer regarding   
threatening text messages.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-3180         1354 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 578] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-13:55:08  Clrd-15:13:33
         Narrative:      

Officer out speaking with youth children.

25-3181         1444 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-14:48:20                 Arvd-14:48:23  Clrd-14:50:06
         Narrative:      

Calling party requesting to speak with a detective regarding   
an issue to his vehicle that occurred the other night on the   
highway. Calling party advised to come into the WBPD lobby   
to file a police report.

25-3182         1551 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] COPELAND
         Narrative:      

Transfered to Brockton PD.   

25-3185         1607 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-16:09:05  Clrd-16:30:47
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-16:09:07  Clrd-16:30:47
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-16:09:09  Clrd-16:30:47
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 calls reporting a 3 car MVA with airbag   
deployment. Unknown injuries.

         Narrative:      
2 NIL requested. May's and A-1 enroute.

         Narrative:      
A1 and May's on scene.

         Narrative:      
One operator transported to the Good Sam by WBFD. Both   
vehicles have been removed.

25-3186         1633 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
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  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-16:33:00  Clrd-16:34:47
         Narrative:      

225 stopped by citizen with concerns about the stop sign.

         Narrative:      
225 advised citizen to contact DPW if they would like more   
signage.

25-3187         1726 FIRE, OTHER Extinguished    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo 03/14/2025 1739
  Location/Address:    LIBERTY ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-17:32:14  Enrt-17:32:16  Arvd-17:34:58  Clrd-17:39:18
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting possible brush fire near a mailbox   
unit. FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
224 and FD on scene.

         Narrative:      
WBFD extinguished fire in cigarette disposal vessel.   

25-3188         1802 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SHAW AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-18:02:00  Clrd-18:27:17
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested, Mark's enroute.

         Narrative:      
Mark's on scene.

         Narrative:      
Mark's has the vehicle. 222 transporting female passenger to   
21 Roosevelt starting miles 45888.2

         Narrative:      
ending miles 45888.6

25-3189         1818 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:19:26                 Arvd-18:19:27  Clrd-18:21:06
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting to speak with an officer in regards   
to messages on social media.

         Narrative:      
225 informed to block party on social media and to not give   
any money if asked.

25-3190         1944 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAS] PINE ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting his son took his car and house keys.   
Call transferred to Easton via PSAP.

25-3193         2104 PARKING COMPLAINT Services Rendered    
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  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-21:09:47  Enrt-21:09:49  Arvd-21:11:52  Clrd-21:36:28
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:12:17                 Arvd-21:12:19  Clrd-21:27:41
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports there has been a truck parked   
outside her house since yesterday idling that kept her up   
all night. Truck is still parked out there with someone   
inside.

         Narrative:      
222 reports party was moved along.

25-3192         2105 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-21:05:00  Clrd-21:27:57
         Narrative:      

Prescription drug kiosk emptied and placed into evidence,   
property # 25-42-PR.

25-3194         2125 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 03/14/2025 2129
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-21:25:00  Clrd-21:29:58
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Owner showing suspended.  Different operator.

25-3197         2248 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-22:48:00  Clrd-22:52:51
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for headlight violation.

25-3198         2255 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + HILLSIDE AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-22:55:21  Clrd-22:56:53
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes violation.

For Date: 03/15/2025  -  Saturday   

25-3210         0538 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1196] THAYER AVE
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-05:40:16                 Arvd-05:44:00  Clrd-05:52:10
         Narrative:      
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911 caller requesting EMS for a prior fall.  Party   
transported to Brockton Hospital.    

25-3211         0647 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-06:47:32  Clrd-06:50:21
         Narrative:      

MV stop for speeding. Verbal warning issued.   

25-3212         0718 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-07:18:07  Clrd-07:30:31
         Narrative:      

MV stop for speeding. Citation issued.

25-3216         1054 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:54:45  Clrd-10:57:09
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for failure to inspect vehicle.

25-3218         1138 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1235] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:43:39  Clrd-11:47:41
         Narrative:      

Officer shuttling male to attached location from the center   
of town.

         Narrative:      
Male party dropped off at this time.

25-3219         1259 ROAD RAGE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] HAYWARD AVE
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:03:15                 Arvd-13:03:17  Clrd-13:03:18
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a road rage incident and a gun was   
shown.  Transferred to Brockton PSAP.

25-3220         1310 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-13:10:38  Clrd-13:19:21
         Narrative:      

Follow up to 25-78-OF.   

25-3222         1344 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
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                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:46:42                 Arvd-13:46:44  Clrd-13:50:12
         Narrative:      

224 reporting a dirt bike failing to stop.  Officer is not   
pursuing the motorcycle at this time.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the surrounding area unable to locate   
motorcycle.

25-3223         1423 CIVIL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:25:07                 Arvd-14:25:09  Clrd-14:38:25
         Narrative:      

Calling party requesting to speak with an Officer regarding   
a vehicle she purchased.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been released to owner at this time.

25-3224         1428 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:47:06                 Arvd-14:47:08  Clrd-14:47:09
         Narrative:      

Party into station turning in LTC renewal payment,   
application was submitted online.  Receipt issued.

25-3225         1443 FIRE, OTHER Extinguished    
       Vicinity of:    ASH ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:44:37  Enrt-14:48:34  Arvd-14:49:45  Clrd-15:10:44
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:11:04                 Arvd-15:11:08  Clrd-15:37:04
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting an unattended brush fire.  WBFD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Officer cleared. WBFD on scene attending to fire.

25-3226         1448 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:51:20                 Arvd-14:51:21  Clrd-14:54:01
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to report a few items that have gone   
missing from his residence.  Also reporting his vehicles lug   
nuts were loosened.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-3227         1502 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-15:14:42                 Arvd-15:14:43  Clrd-15:14:44
         Narrative:      

Attached party into station for tow release form.  Release   
issued.
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25-3229         1520 ROAD RAGE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Hunter T Baker 03/15/2025 1832
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-15:34:45                 Arvd-15:34:47  Clrd-16:21:35
         Narrative:      

Party into station requesting to speak with an Officer   
regarding a road rage incident that started in our town.

25-3231         1556 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:01:23  Enrt-16:01:33  Arvd-16:04:13  Clrd-16:18:41
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-16:01:28  Enrt-16:01:31  Arvd-16:03:19  Clrd-16:05:15
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting MVA. Calling party states that the   
person who hit her is refusing to exchange information.

         Narrative:      
226 assisted with paperwork exchange. Report to follow.

25-3232         1621 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Hunter T Baker 03/15/2025 1634
  Location/Address:    [WEG 518] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:30:25  Enrt-16:30:27  Arvd-16:32:36  Clrd-16:32:37
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ zone 2 gear cutting and overhead door.

         Narrative:      
Keyholder confirmed accidental. Dispatch cancelled.

25-3234         1750 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:51:31  Enrt-17:51:34  Arvd-17:52:19  Clrd-17:53:54
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party reporting 7-8 inch pieces of steel on the   
overpass.

         Narrative:      
225 removed the remnants of a tire off the roadway.

25-3235         1904 ERRATIC OPERATION Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    LAMP POST LN
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:09:56  Enrt-19:09:59  Arvd-19:12:14  Clrd-19:15:54
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:50:00                 Arvd-19:50:32  Clrd-19:54:04
         Narrative:      

Business line caller wishing to have an instance logged   
regarding an erratic operator. Party reports that a camera   
on their house picked up footage of an older model Cadillac   
taking a U-turn on their lawn. Party is concerned for the   
well-being of neighbors and kids who frequently walk around   
the area.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked front yard of residence and could not locate   
any significant damage to lawn or involved vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Walk-in party reporting footage of incident.
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         Narrative:      
Walk-in party wanted driver checked. No identifying features   
on vehicle.

25-3236         1929 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:31:30  Enrt-19:31:33                 Clrd-19:32:13
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:32:17  Enrt-19:32:19  Arvd-19:34:25  Clrd-19:46:07
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-19:37:08  Enrt-19:37:11  Arvd-19:40:15  Clrd-19:46:06
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting that someone hit a deer that   
is now located at the bottom of his driveway.

         Narrative:      
Animal has been dispatched and moved off the roadway.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

         Narrative:      
DPW contacted.


